

Power Siting Board

John R. Kasich, Governor Todd A. Snitchler, Chairman RECEIVED-DOCKETING DIV

2011 JUL 26 AN 10: 32

PUCO

Board Members

July 25, 2011

Scott Nally

Ohio Environmental Protection Agency

Kimberly Coon

5600 E. Hanthorn Road Cridersville, Ohio 45806

Re: Hardin Wind Farm

James Leftwich Ohio Deportment of Development Case No. 09-0479-EL-BGN / Case No. 11-3446-EL-BGA

Dear Mrs. Coon:

Theodore E. Wymyslo, M.D. Ohio Department of Health

Thank you for your input regarding Hardin Wind's proposal of a 300 MW wind farm consisting of up to 200 wind turbines in Hardin County, Ohio.

David Mustine

Ohio Department of Natural Resources

On March 22, 2010, the applicant received a certificate for the siting, construction, operation, maintenance, and decommissioning of their proposed wind-powered electric generation facility. However, the applicant's June 13, 2011 amendment filing, Case No. 11-3446-EL-BGA is currently under staff investigation.

Jim Zehringer

Ohio Department of Agriculture

To view all activity pertaining to these cases, siting applications and/or rules governing the installation and operation of wind energy in Ohio, visit the OPSB website at www.OPSB.ohio.gov.

Dr. Ali Keyhani

Public Membe.

Very truly yours,

Louis W. Blessing Jr.

Ohio House of Representatives

Kim Wissman, Executive Director

Again, the Board thanks you for your interest.

Ohio Power Siting Board

KW: dgd

Jay Goyal

Ohio House of Representatives

David T. Daniels

Ohio Senate

This is to certify that the images appearing are an accurate and complete reproduction of a case file document delivered in the regular common of the processed 7/26/16

Ms. Kim Wissman, Executive Director Ohio Power Siting Board 180 East Broad Street Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Reference: Case #11-3446-EL-BGA

Dear Ms. Wissman,

I am writing this letter to express my support of the Hardin Wind Energy Project in Hardin County Ohio. I wholeheartedly support renewable energy and believe that this project is imperative to the citizens and the local schools in the Hardin County area.

As a teacher in the Upper Scioto Valley School District, I can proudly say that our school has been a leader in renewable energy for the State of Ohio. We would like to continue with the strides that we have already made toward a cleaner and safer environment, while also providing an economic stimulus to our school.

I encourage the Ohio Power Siting Board to allow the Hardin Wind Energy Project to continue with this important endeavor and approve the amended application as soon as possible. Delays in the project timeline can be devastating to the Hardin County communities and our school district.

Thank you so much for your time and kind consideration to my request. I look forward to a favorable response and the sight of numerous wind turbines in the Hardin County area.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Kimberly Coon 5600 E. Hanthorn Road Cridersville, Ohio 45806